
NOTICE 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 

COMMUNITY FORUM 

NATHAN HALE-RAY HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

6:00 PM 

TUESDAY, MAY 7, 2013 

 

 

The Superintendent and First Selectman will hold a community forum on Tuesday, May 

7, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. in the Nathan Hale-Ray High School Auditorium.  This will be an 

open forum to discuss school and community topics.  All residents of the Town of East 

Haddam are welcome.  For more information contact First Selectman, Mark Walter at 

860-873-5020 or Superintendent, Mary Beth Iacobelli at 860-873-5090.  Written 

comments can also be sent to the Selectman’s Office at admin@easthaddam.org or 

Superintendent’s Office at sarah.clark@easthaddamschools.org. 

 

Dated this 2nd day of May, 2013 

 

Mark B. Walter 

First Selectman 
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